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All Saints Catholic College 

Love • Serve • Learn 

Judged OUTSTANDING - Full Diocesan Inspection, 2018  A ‘Good’ school - Ofsted, 2022 

Principal: Karen Colligan 

Important dates: 

6th November - Return to school 

14th December - Christmas Dinner 

22nd December - Last day of term 

In this edition … 

Important bus updates 

Chaplaincy updates 

October Half Term Community Activities 

Principal’s Message 
Dear Families 

2023/24 has got off to a flying start this half term. Our students have embraced being back at school 
and within our community where our ethos and Focus Virtues are at the centre of our work and       
actions.  

Our new Steps to Success (S2S) reports will be out next half term and we hope that the changes we 
have made meet with your approval and are useful for you to support your child with their next steps 
in learning. All your help facilitates our efforts in helping your child meet their potential and make 
the very most of their talents.  

Trips, after-school sessions and holiday workshops add to the learning experience and these have 
started already and have been well-received by our students. 

Year 7 have settled in and are a big part of the family now. Student leadership is flourishing; elections 
have taken place for the Student Council who have given me some welcome insights into what is going 
well in School and the changes they would like to see.  This all ensures that we do not lose sight of 
what matters to the community we serve. 

Our ambassadors in Year 11 are a credit to the School. Their repertoire of wider skills is a tremendous 
resource for us. 

Next half term we will continue earnestly to focus on learning progression and meeting the needs of 
all individuals in developing the whole child. 

We also ask that parents are cooperative and considerate of the changes to traffic on site at the end 
of the school day from Monday, 6th November. More information was shared with parents by email on 
27th October.  

Please help us to protect your children. 

God bless 

Karen Colligan 

NEWSLETTER 2023.2024 HALF TERM 1 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 11 Year 10 Year 9 All Years 

https://www.aschc.com/
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Our Motto Our Mission 

Love   Serve    Learn  

Our miss ion  i s  to put  Christ  at  the centre  of our   com-
munity.  

In  loving  and serving  God and one another,  we       en-
courage  everyone to f lourish through  learning.   

Our Focus Virtues 

Virtues are qualities that we practise in order to help us  
become the best version of ourselves.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love  Serve  Learn 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2023/2024 

Monday 4th September*  Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd November  Friday 22nd December  

Spring Term 2024 

Monday 8th January  Monday 12th February  – Friday 16th February  Friday 22nd March  

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 8th April  Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May  Monday 22nd July* 

2023/2024 - College is closed to students on the following dates: 

• Inset Day 3 – Monday 19th February 2024  Bank Holiday – Monday 6th May 2024 

• Inset Day 4 – Friday 28th June 2024   Disaggregated Day 1 – Monday 22nd July 2024 

Term Dates 

First Day Half Term Last Day 

Autumn Term 2024/2025 

Monday 2nd September*  Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November  Friday 20th December  

Spring Term 2025 

Monday 6th January  Monday 17th February  – Friday 21st February  Friday 4th April  

Summer Term 2025 

Tuesday 22nd April  Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May  Tuesday 22nd July* 

* Please visit www.aschc.com for more details about term dates 2024/2025. 
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Catholic Life 
Lourdes Reunion 

2023 

All Saints welcomed the staff and students from across the Diocese from this year’s 
Pilgrimage to Lourdes for the Reunion Day, bringing the sunshine yellow of the Leeds 

Diocese distinctive t-shirts to Huddersfield.  

With faith, fellowship and fun were a variety of activities led by the Youth Team including 
Lourdes bingo featuring images from the trip. Students met up again and shared memories 

of their time in Lourdes and compared tales of the long journey home.  

We renewed our acquaintance with the people who had made the trip special, including 
the Franciscan brothers and sisters, and Bob the Banner man who showed us the honour he 
had received of the Benemerenti medal from the Pope for his work on the relics tour and 

his many years of service in Lourdes. 

Mass was celebrated by Fr Marc Homsey, with Fr David from St Mary’s Menston, our own Fr 
John, and Deacon James from St Wilfred’s.   

The theme of the Pilgrimage was ‘Build me a church’ as requested by Our Lady to Saint 
Bernadette - we too were charged with building faith within our own communities.  

The Mass renewed our promise to keep the spirit of Lourdes alive.  

We are already planning our pilgrimage for next year, with students sharing their 
experiences in an assembly for Year 10.  
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Catholic Life Revelation 

Youth Officer for the Diocese, Ryan Wilkinson, was the speaker at this month’s Revelation 
Youth Event at Hinsley Hall, with moving testament and witness of his time at the World 

Youth Day in Lisbon over the summer.  

He asked the young people who they were and reminded them that they are loved, 
protected and chosen by God for a very specific purpose.  

He relayed the messages he heard from Pope Francis about the Youth of the church not 
being the future of the Church but the ‘now’ of the Church.   

Our evening was rounded off with time to think about who God has made us to be with 
Exposition in the Chapel led by Deacon James and accompanied on the guitar by Youth 

Officer, Katie. 

This monthly event of faith, friendship and fun is a great way for young people in the 
Diocese to come together and share their experiences.  

We look forward to participating in the next Revelation at the end of November. 



  

  
  

  

 

 5 Love  Serve  Learn 

Catholic Life Chaplaincy Update 

 

The start of the year has been very busy in Chaplaincy with Year Group Masses in the hall 
led by Fr John.  

The Year 7 students were joined by family members in their welcome Mass.  

We had many volunteers for the readings, and the prayers were written by the students. 
These are also being read in Year 7 weekly assemblies. 

Fr Sean has joined us for Year 7 Form Masses every Wednesday and these will continue 
with Year 8 Forms after the half term. 

We have continued with our staff Eucharistic services on Wednesday mornings, which 
provide staff with a prayerful and calm start to the day. 

Prayer life has been enriched through rosary beads and cards from The Catenians for use 
by the students, with all Year 7 students receiving them and having the opportunity to say 
the Rosary at breaktimes this month. One particular student was keen to say the Rosary on 

his birthday. 

Students and staff have participated in procession at the Batley Torchlight Procession and 
All Saints Masses were held at the end of the term. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Remembrance Service 

 

Replica Turin Shroud Tour at Leeds Cathedral 

 

Revelation Youth Event at Hinsley Hall (30th November) 

 

Advent Reconciliation Service 
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Buses School Transport 
Halifax 

First Bus apologises for the C78 delays affecting our Halifax students.  The main reason for the 
delay is the long running highway improvement works on the A629 Huddersfield Road between 
Salterhebble and Elland Wood Bottom.  

These improvement works are anticipated to be completed by 31st January 2024. 

First Bus understand your concerns with the current bus timings for arrival to school and have 
been successful in negotiating new timings for the morning C78 service after half term.  

Please see information below, timings to commence on Monday, 6th November: 

 

Halifax Commercial Street 7.55am 

Calderdale Royal Hospital 8.03am 

Elland B&M    8.15am 

All Saints Catholic College 8.32am 

 

 

 

 

Huddersfield 

A reminder for students residing in Birkby to not board the K66 bus service to and from school. 
This service is for students travelling longer distances.  

 

Birkby students must use their dedicated bus service as follows: 

 

360 bus in a morning to school 

K67 bus in an afternoon for the journey home   

 

 

 

Bus Code of Conduct for Students 

There have been significant issues concerning students using e-cigarettes on school buses.   

Vaping is strictly prohibited on buses, school premises (internally and externally) for all        
individuals, including students.   

The legal vaping age in the UK is 18.  

Please note that buses only have a driver on board and there is no additional adult               
supervision.   

We ask that you remind your child of the Metro Code of Conduct, available on our website - 
Transport Services - All Saints Catholic College (aschc.co.uk).   

Please be aware that failure to comply with the code of conduct may lead to 
your child being prohibited from using transport services.   

Thank you.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.co.uk%2Ftransport-services%2F%231601646317051-20738539-cd1b&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7Cf2f49f50c5ee419c061f08dbd3a763a1%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C63833648
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PSHCE Drop Down Sessions 17th Oct 
Year 11 - Tom Talks 

 

Tom shared his personal journey to support our Year 11   
students with their mental health.  

Tom founded ‘Tom Talks’ to make a difference in the world, 
he delivers talks to schools to raise awareness, to let people 
know that #it’s okay to not be okay.  

Year 10 - The Harmful Effects of Pornography 

 

Andy Kirk is a former professional Rugby League player 
who enjoyed a career spanning over 12 years. He is also 
the author of his autobiography, ‘Scandalous Freedom’. 
 
Andy is a public speaker who comes into schools to talk 
about ‘The harmful effects of pornography’.  
He delivered his talk to Year 10 students as part of their 
PSHCE programme.  
 
Andy also speaks about the various issues, including young 
people ‘sexting’, which has become a massive issue in high schools across the country. 

Year 9 - OddBalls 

 

Charlie, a volunteer for the charity ‘Oddballs  
Foundation’, who raise awareness of testicular  
cancer, spoke to Year 9 students as part of their 
drop-down morning.   
Charlie explained in his presentation the signs and 
symptoms of testicular cancer and how to seek  
support.  
 
More information can be found here:  
Raising Awareness of Testicular Cancer – oddballsfoundation (theoddballsfoundation.com) 

Year 8 - Black Saints 

 

As part of Black History Month Year 8 students studied 
Black Saints as part of their drop-down morning, and   
focused on Thea Bowman.  
 
Thea Bowman, (born Bertha Elizabeth Bowman;       
December 29, 1937 – March 30, 1990) was a black     
Catholic religious sister, teacher, musician, liturgist and 
scholar who made major contributions to the ministry of 
the Catholic Church toward African Americans. 

https://brainheartworld.org/
https://theoddballsfoundation.com/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Religious_sister
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Liturgy
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/African_Americans
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Music 

There has been lots going on in the Music Department this half 
term, with daily rehearsals taking place in preparation for our 
school Christmas Concert and our school production of 
'Aladdin'.   

Next half term rehearsals for 'Aladdin' will be after school on 
Mondays and Fridays, and all students involved are encouraged 
to also attend choir rehearsals.   

The school choir is every Wednesday form time, all students 
that like to sing should attend, the choir is preparing to      
perform at our annual Christmas Concert.   

We have also had Rock Band rehearsals on a Tuesday morning 
and the All Saints Band on Thursdays after school and Friday 
mornings.   

Both of these groups performed during Open Evening and are 
now preparing for Christmas.   

Anyone interested in joining these groups should speak to Mrs 
Sidwell.   

The steel pan group are also busy rehearsing for the Christmas 
Concert. 

Information about the Christmas Concert and the School     
Production 'Aladdin' will be sent out to families nearer the 
time.  

 

Individual and small group instrumental and singing lessons are also offered through Musica 
Kirklees. Anyone interested in having these lessons should fill in the online application 
form.  Online Application Form - Musica Kirklees. 

Christmas Concert and News 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musicakirklees.org%2Fmusic-tuition%2Fapplication-form&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C9c25b0b73640407d0edc08dbd0941b3d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638333106766659124%7
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With the colder weather upon us, we encourage parents/carers to ensure your child brings a 
warm waterproof coat to school with them on a daily basis. Unless weather conditions are se-
vere, students wait outside of the building in a morning before the building is open to them, 
they also have access to outside areas during break and lunchtime. 

Uniform Exchange are able to help families where support is needed by providing a warm win-
ter coat and hats, gloves and scarves, if required.  

They also have access to new underwear items too, including tights, socks, pants and vests.  

Additional items available this year including pyjamas, slipper socks and a limited stock of 
wellies.  

Please contact them directly: 

07955 724789   

http://www.uniform-exchange.org 

@uniformexchang   

https://www.facebook.com/UniformExchange 

Cold Weather 

Year 7 
On Wednesday, 25th October, we held a Team Building Day for all our Year 7 students to give 
them a chance to get to know more of the students in their year group.  

Students took park in various activities including a football tournament, quizzes, Votes for 
Schools, and mindfulness and virtues-based activities. 

 

A good day was had by all, and medals and a trophy will be awarded to the football           
tournament winners. 

Team Building Day 

Lost Property 
A plea for parents/carers to please label all items of your child’s 
property including uniform and other equipment. We have very      
limited space to hold items that we have not been able to return to  
our students/that students have not been to collect. One of the biggest                                
issues we face is items not having their name on them. Any named items                               
are returned quickly. Items that remain with us are donated to Uniform Exchange at the      
beginning of each half term. 
 

Items range from coats and trainers, to full PE kits and packed lunches! 
 

We understand how expensive equipment for school can be so we urge you to help us ensure 
that all items are returned to their owner, by labelling each item. 
 

If your child has lost an item, please ask them to visit Student Services during their break/
lunchtime. 

We thank you for your support. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.uniform-exchange.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C6573d15ead214269c91f08dbd6c287c4%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638339903204283845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoi
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Funiformexchang&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C6573d15ead214269c91f08dbd6c287c4%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638339903204283845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIj
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FUniformExchange&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C6573d15ead214269c91f08dbd6c287c4%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638339903204283845%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8
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Rewards Half Term 1 
Every week a student from each year group has been selected at random to win a £10 Amazon 
Voucher. For every 40 reward points a student earns in a week, their name gets placed in the 
hat once, meaning the more reward points they earn, the better chance they have of winning. 
Here are the winners this half-term:  

Year 7 
Ben S 

John-Michael Y 

Harvey Q 

Noorhat M 

Jackson G 

Sean C-T 

Year 8 Lily D Noah P-H Ruby R 

Year 9 
Ava B 

Nikolas B 

Chloe B 

Paarth P 

Evie R 

Sulvana S 

Year 10 Elias V Sophia B Thomas K 

Year 11 
Darrius T 

Lursia L 

Eva T-B 

Maja K 

Fateh C 

Precious B 

Reward Points - Top Forms for Half Term 1 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

7K - 51,682 8C - 50,292 9B - 49,231 10B - 59,592 11R - 58,616 

Reward Points - Top Students for Half Term 1 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

Luke S 965 Rory SS 1050 Tiana M 800 Thomas OH 895 

Seth R 905 Zain I 925 Jennifer N 785 Wojciech D 875 

Paul S 845 Max P 890 Evie R 775 Daniel W 870 

Tobias CP 845 Alyssia D 875 Hannah S 755 Kinga K 850 

John-Michael Y 840 Kylan B 870 Umaimah A 750 Izzy W 835 

Pizza Reward 
Early in half term 2, students who have helped out with 
evening events, or who have been nominated by their 
Achievement Coordinator for excellent attitude to 
learning, living our the school virtues, or having        
resilience and a positive start, will enjoy a pizza       
reward. 

Well done to all our students for their hard work in HT1. 
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EduLink One Communication 
A polite reminder of our preferred communication channel between parents/carers and the 
school. This system allows us to support you in monitoring your child’s progress, updating us 
with contact and medical information, receiving communications from school, booking after-
school activities, and most recently, booking appointments for parents’ evenings. 

  

The transition to EduLink One has been success although we still have a small number of     
parents/carers who are yet to activate their account. We encourage you to do this as soon as 
possible to ensure you are not missing out on important information and opportunities for your 
children.   

 

Edulink One is free to access on any modern web enabled device, either via 
www.edulinkone.com on a web browser on PCs, laptops, tablets and mobile devices or, with 
the dedicated app on Android or iOS.   

  

You are eligible to access EduLink One if you are a parent/carer with parental responsibility 
for a student at All Saints Catholic College.  If you have more than one child at the school, you 
will only require one account.  You will need the following information to log in:  

  

  

 

 

 

 

Log in details have been sent to the email address you have already provided to school from 
edulink@aschc.com.  Please check your junk mail if you have not received this.   

  

A Parent Guide for using EduLink, along with links to videos, are available on our website, 
https://www.aschc.com/edulink-one-parents-guide/.    

  

If you require any support or advice getting EduLink One setup, please e-mail edul-
ink@aschc.com.  

 
You can access your child’s details, timetable, attendance, behaviour, achievement points, 
book your parent evening appointments and secure your child’s after-school club place(s). 
All messages, notifications and emails are now sent to parents/carers through EduLink. Please 
ensure you turn on notifications for the app to ensure you do not miss any messages. Only    
urgent whole school messages will be sent by text, all other messages will be sent as push   
notifications through the app – these will appear as pop-ups on your device.  

  

The only other service parents/carers will need to make use of is ParentPay for paying for 
school lunches, trips and purchasing other items such as ties, calculators and revision         
materials. 

  

Students can now access this system with their own school log in details, but cannot use this 
to secure their place for after-school clubs and events. This must be done by a parent/carer 
using their own log in details. 

School ID You can either use ASCC or HD22JT  

Username You will receive an email with your username details.  

Password You can change your password once you have logged in.  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.edulinkone.com%2F%23!%2Flogin&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C3c541f1ef60442a23f3008dbce3d506d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638330534957493890%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8e
mailto:edulink@aschc.com
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aschc.com%2Fedulink-one-parents-guide%2F&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C3c541f1ef60442a23f3008dbce3d506d%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638330534957493890%7CUnknown%7CTW
mailto:edulink@aschc.com
mailto:edulink@aschc.com
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Community Activities 
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St Johns Ambulance along with The Apprenticeship and Widening Participation Team at CHFT 
will be running the NHS Cadets Scheme from November 2023. 

  

NHS Cadets is a new scheme created by St John Ambulance in partnership with the NHS, 
providing opportunities to explore skills, knowledge, and volunteering roles within healthcare. 
It is aimed at young people aged 14 to 16 who are from communities currently under-
represented within the NHS and St John Ambulance. 

  

The programme offers young people health awareness sessions, courses to develop their lead-
ership and communication skills and an insight or experience in volunteering within the NHS.  

It is a free programme, consisting of weekly, 2-hour sessions for 11 months. Cadets will be sup-
ported throughout their volunteering journey by our NHS Cadets Team. 

  

Who can get involved?  

  

The initiative is seeking young people who might not have previously considered volunteering 
in healthcare. This includes, but is not limited to:  

  

• Young people living with learning difficulties and / or disabilities (we will need to discuss if 
we have the support network to help you participate)  

• Young people in the care system, or recent care leavers  

• Refugees or Asylum Seekers  

• Young Carers  

• Homeless young people  

• Those not in education, employment or training, or those with school results lower than you 
hoped/need  

• Those living with mental health concerns (same principle as anyone with a learning difficulty 
or disability)  

• Those who identify as being part of the LGBTQI+ community (lesbian, gay, bisexual, 
transgender, queer intersex+)  

• Those coming from low-income families /young people in receipt of free school meals  

• Young people from ethnic minority communities  

  

All these session start at 5.30pm. If you would like to sign up, please click and complete the 
links below.  

 

Please note that the above links are only accessible  

via mobile phones. 

Tuesday at HRI: https://nhscadetregistration.sja.org.uk/223432NHS - Advanced programme (16-18)                 
This programme will start in January 2024. 

Wednesday at HRI: NHS Cadets Foundation Programme (14-16)- Huddersfield ( Wednesday) (sja.org.uk) 

Thursday at CRH: NHS Cadets Foundation Programme (14-16) - Calderdale (Thursday) (sja.org.uk) 

NHS Cadets St John Ambulance 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnhscadetregistration.sja.org.uk%2F223432NHS&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C019dcd164f0f428fc5a808dbd6211ffc%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638339209976825420%7CUnknown%7CTWF
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnhscadetregistration.sja.org.uk%2F219963NHS&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C019dcd164f0f428fc5a808dbd6211ffc%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638339209976825420%7CUnknown%7CTWF
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnhscadetregistration.sja.org.uk%2F219962NHS&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C019dcd164f0f428fc5a808dbd6211ffc%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638339209976825420%7CUnknown%7CTWF
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To access music lessons from Musica Kirklees, please use this link to our application form 
https://www.musicakirklees.org/music-tuition, or scan the QR code above. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.musicakirklees.org%2Fmusic-tuition&data=05%7C01%7CCTaylor%40aschc.com%7C0fddc6a77e4b4c27f28108dbafbabcb5%7C13fc18b6bbe54aee9be4e6625dd61dcb%7C0%7C0%7C638296988778811203%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
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RAF Air Cadet 59 (Huddersfield) Squadron are open for the next intake of cadets from Monday 
6th November 2023 at 1930hrs.  
 

The RAF Air Cadets is a Youth Organisation, sponsored by the RAF which aims to: 
 

• Promote and encourage a practical interest in aviation and the Royal Air Force among young 
people 

• Provide training which will be useful in the Services and civilian life 

• Encourage the spirit of adventure and develop qualities of leadership and good citizenship 
 

The Air Training Corps has over 42,000 cadets and 15,000 highly trained adult members of 
staff. Cadets between the ages of 12-20 have the opportunity to take part in an array of fun 
activities including flying, gliding, target shooting, radio communications, field-craft and      
adventure training at almost zero cost! As long as they are in Year 8 and over 12 years old they 
can join the Air Cadets.  
 

Cadets and adult volunteers all gain the same second-to-none experience where they can make 
lasting friendships and build on their confidence, skills and achievements. We also aim to    
continue the excellent work carried out in schools by promoting citizenship at the highest level 
and help to develop the young people who step through our doors into community minded,   
independent and well-rounded young adults.  

 

 

Air Cadets Open Evening 
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